
 
 
 
 
 

Notice: 
 

 This is to notify that the college is going to  organize a 
computer related course on "Introduction to Documentation and 
Data Management Through MS office and Python/C/Fortran", 
which is scheduled to be held in January 2024. Venue : New Building 
Computer Lab.  
 Interested students from all semesters (current and pass out) 
are requested to enroll their names for the course through the 
google form  (Link:  https://forms.gle/Ua9wbrPnppqagYVw5  ).  
 For details contact college office or course co-ordinator Dr. 
Mihir Dam, HOD, Department of  Electronics, during college hours. 
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